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The US Highway 74 Streetscape Project will be within the Town Limits of Wingate.  Our 
prime objective is to physically connect the existing communities, housing developments 
and Wingate University to the retail areas of the town.  The project will improve 
Wingate’s Community appearance and assist in attracting quality residential and 
commercial development. 
 
Landscaping will help filter street noise and pollution from businesses.  Shade trees will 
provide a cooling effect to pedestrians walking along Highway 74 on the new sidewalks.  
The new sidewalks will be safer for the residents to walk rather than directly on Highway 
74.  New decorative lights will provide greater illumination.  This in turn provides a safer 
environment for the residents.  The project will be applied to both sides of the highway.  
 
Phase I, which was approved for TEA-21 funding in 2002, is between Main Street and 
Camden Street (east, approximately .5 mile).  Phase II will be between Main Street and 
Bivens Street (west, approximately .3 mile).   
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